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20 November 2018 

 

 

For The Attention Of All Clubs 

 

 

Dear Sirs And Madams 

 

 

ALCOHOL CONSUMPTION 

 

  

The following is to be adhered to with immediate effect: 

 

 

ALCOHOL CONSUMPTION IS STRICTLY FORBIDDEN AT JUNIOR BASEBALL FIXTURES 

Clubs are to please open up their bar facilities only AFTER junior fixtures have taken place. 

 

ALCOHOL CONSUMPTION IS STRICTLY FORBIDDEN BY ALL PLAYERS AND OFFICIALS 

DURING FIXTURES 

This pertains to ALL fixtures within the CTBF leagues. 

 

NO ALCOHOL IS TO BE BROUGHT ONTO LICENCED FACILITIES 

Clubs are to exercise the right to reserve admission and action accordingly. 

 

 

The above is to be considered in a very serious manner by all clubs and members. Deviations 

from the above will be dealt with by the CTBF Disciplinary Committee. 

 

 

Yours In Baseball 

 

Lorene Beukes 
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